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Subject: Following work for New Thermal Power Plant
To: Mr. Iftikhar KHALIL

Dear Mr. Khalil,

Since October 2002 we have contacts with Ministry of Environment, Ministry of Territory and
Truism, Municipality of Vlora, District of Vlora and Prefecture of Vlora related with approval of
Vlora B site for the new Thermal Power Plant. During these meeting we have explain to the

participants all advantages and disadvantages of Vlora B site compare with other site based on
MWH study.

Also together with Ministry of Environment, Ministry of Territory and Truism, Municipality of
Vlora, District of Vlora and Prefecture of Vlora, on 28 October 2002 we have one day long meeting
to present in front of all stakeholders and Non Governmental Organization (based m Vlora) to
inform them about this very important project. The minutes of this meeting are attached this letter.

Also during this period of time we have work very hard to prepare the following tasks:

¥ We have prepared the topographic details presentation for this site including the schematic
layout of power plant, the cadastral allocation and power plant units presented in blocks. We
need those designs to present in Territory Committee of District of Vlora and Albanian
Republic to get the site approved.

v"  Also we have done with our institution all detail measurements and analyses about
groundwater issues in Vlora B site. These measurements and the report we are sending to
you attached this letter.

v" Also we have done with our institution all detail measurements about air pollution. These
measurements and the report we are sending to you attached this letter.

v" In mean time we are continuing our efforts for fulfilling all documents needed according the
official documentations from Territory Committee of District of Vlora and Albanian
Republic to get the site approved.

As a conclusion, as you will see in the attached documents, we are please to inform you that all
three Ministries (Energy, Environment and Territory) stakeholders in Vlora agreed with us for
the importance of building this power plant in Vlora B site.

Best regards,

MINISTER

Viktor DODA
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